
 

 

 

Doug Tarry Limited is committed to ensuring equal access and participation for people with disabilities. 

We are committed to treating people with disabilities in a way that allows them to maintain their dignity, 

worth and independence.  

We believe in integration, and we are committed to meeting the needs of people with disabilities in a 

timely manner. We will do so by removing and preventing barriers to accessibility and by meeting our 

accessibility requirements under Ontario’s accessibility laws.  

Doug Tarry Limited is committed to making our website as accessible as possible to everyone, including 

those with visual, hearing, cognitive and motor impairments. We are committed to constantly working 

towards improving the accessibility of our website to ensure we provide equal access to all of our users. 

We want everyone who visits the Doug Tarry Homes website to feel welcome and to be able to find what 

they are searching for.  

Thank you for visiting Doug Tarry Homes website. We strive to meet your needs and value your 

feedback. If you have any comments or difficulty accessing our website, please send your feedback to 

hr@dougtarryhomes.com  - Keri Mumford and/or Heather Fletcher.  
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